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June 10, 2020 

Dear Future Warrior, 

Greetings from Weddington High School! We are confident that your experience at WHS 

over the next four years will be relevant, productive, and enjoyable and that this time will be 

instrumental in providing you with a solid foundation for success in college and/or your chosen 

career. Our teachers are student‐centered educators who strive to facilitate the best possible learning 

and growth opportunities for students. Our teachers have high expectations for all students, but they 

provide the support necessary for students to reach and even exceed those expectations.  

Weddington High School has a well-established culture and tradition of excellence because 

of the commitment and efforts of many students, teachers, parents, and community members over 

the last 20 years. Each WHS student has a responsibility to contribute to that tradition of excellence 

in his or her own unique ways. We look forward to seeing and experiencing the unique contributions 

that you will bring to the culture of excellence at WHS.  

We will keep Warrior families informed of important information throughout the school 

year through many avenues such as the PowerSchool parent portal, a weekly newsletter, our school 

website, social media, and parent meetings. We firmly believe that the parents of our students must 

be involved in the WHS experience of each student if we wish for each of those students to reach 

their full potential. In addition to our communication through the aforementioned channels, students 

and parents should never hesitate to reach out to Weddington staff members with questions or needs. 

We recognize that the transition to high school can be a challenging one, so we are poised to 

assist our rising freshmen with navigating such a challenge. The expectations for students to attend 

school each day, complete all assignments, and assume responsibility for one’s actions and level of 

success will now be more important than ever. Again, though, the administrators, counselors, 

teachers, and all other staff members are here to support you. We welcome you, and we are excited 

for you to join Warrior Nation! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jay Jones 

Dr. Jay Jones, Principal  


